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Subject Happy Pay Day Info/News, June 22nd, 2011

Please Post/Forward to the UUP Members in your Area 
UUP Calendar for July 2011

Tues. June 28th •  Executive Board Meeting, Noon, Stony Brook Union Room 236 (RSVP 
to Corinne at 2-6570)
Tues & Weds. June 28th & 29th •  ALFAC Open Enrollment - 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM - UUP 
Office, S-5415 Melville Library
Tues. July 19th •  Executive Board Meeting, Noon, Javits Room in Melville Library 2nd fl. 
(RSVP to Corinne at 2-6570)
Thurs. July 21st  • Red Dragon Labyrinth Walk, Noon, Stony Brook Union Labyrith

UUP Professional Survey
Please distribute this to your professionals from our Statewide UUP Vice President for 
Professionals. I would like to 
compile this information for the purposes of educating others about the important work 
professionals do in Higher Education. 
This will help UUP in showing how Professionals every day help our Students and Patients at 
Stony Brook.
 
To All UUP Stony Brook Professionals:
 
Please answer the following, and send your responses to jmarino@uupmail.org. 
 
 1. Please describe your position at SUNY. (include your title and campus).

    e.g.. I am a __________ at SUNY Stony Brook in the ________department and I am 
responsible for _________
 
2. How do you help students(or patients)?

    e.g. I help students/patients to_____________ OR I help students/patients by
______________
 
3. Can you share a story or example to illustrate how you have helped a particular 
student/patient (or group of students/patients)?



 
4. What impact would it have on student success/patient care if you were not there?
 
 John J. Marino, Vice President for Professionals
United University Professions (800) 342-4206

*RSVP* No later than three days prior to an event for lunch orders. 
UUP Office: Room S-5415 • Frank Melville Jr. Memorial Library • Zip = 3388 • 632-6570
Charlie McAteer, Writer & Dawn Pappas, Editor, Your Happy PayDay Staff : )  


